
Welcome Spring!
Hi there,

Just a quick update...We are 
planning to open the 
campground on April 24, 
2020 at 9:00 a.m.  However, 
your health and happiness 
remain our priority.  We are 
required to follow the State 
Guidelines. That date may 
need to change.  This is a 
very fluid situation and things 
seem to change minute by 
minute.

Tony, Poco, Tugger and I 
are planning to head north 
April 2.

We ask that you allow us to 
get the campground 
prepared for opening day.  
We had a huge number of 
trees taken down and 
trimmed the end of 
November.  All that clean-up, 
in addition to leaf removal 
are just a couple of things 
that need to get done prior to 
opening day.

(There is a new lock on the 
gate!)

Welcome New 
Seasonal's!

Cutajar, Daniel - WOL 5
Leach, Vicki & Robert - LL15
Lyon, Steve & Cathann - AW1
MacMichael, James & Christine -
                                       MTT9
Martinez, Richard & Christine - 
                                       BP3
Martinez, Rob & Nati - WOL4
Menchicchi, John & Bianca - PB2
Midgett, Brian & Elizabeth - 
                                      MTT11
Midgett, Michael & Lucy - MTT12
Perez, David & Dorothy - PB1

Rengifo, Jhonnatan & Veronica - 
                                    CC 5
Sali, Steve & Jean - CC30

Simonds, Kenneth & Sheila -
                                   AW 5
Thornton, David & Linley - CC 17
Tressa, Goerge & LeeAnn - 
                                        PB39
Wilson, Michael & Michaela - 
                                        HH4
Woolf, Brian & Anna - CC 22
Woolf, Richard & Colleen -
                                 CC 31
Yob, James & Rosemare - CC 6

St. Patrick's Potluck:

We are moving this Potluck 
to June 20, 2020.

Coronavirus At MPC:

On-line Webinar: I have 
signed up for a 4 session 
webinar sponsored by 
National Association of RV's 
and Campgrounds.  These 
are sessions focusing on 
minimizing the risk of 
Coronavirus to co-workers 
and guests.  We may need 
to implement new policies 
and procedures, upon 
openning.

Unpaid Invoices:

If you have unpaid invoices, 
these invoices must be paid 
in full, prior to you coming to 
the campground.  Unpaid 
invoices were emailed out at 
the beginning of March.


